Familia Esparza
Los Angeles, CA.

My son Joshua was with Beacon Christian Academy since 1st grade till he just graduated this year 2022.

I had wonderful experience with how Maureen Katase/director/ of the school and the staff members as well,
handled any questions we might have had during all these years. Always helpful and quick to react.

The school tuition was always fair and affordable, making payments was convenient and easy.

I have many great memories of our play dates, meeting and becoming friends with soma parents, and our
kids becoming friends as well. We met in parks, made field trips to museums, even attending large parks like
San Diego Zoo and Legoland yearly, and had many activities,celebrated our kids birthdays together.

Maureen went out of her way to help us so many times, to get free books for our children, if we could not
afford it.

I had many, many great memories of being with Beacon Christian Academy and | highly recommend it for all
newcomers.

Thank You Maureen Katase and staff for Your faithfulness and help during the years.

Sincerely, Judith Esparza




